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March 2020 

Dear parent/ carer, 

 

EASTER ARRANGEMENTS AND SCHOOL CLOSURES 

 

We hope that you and the family are well. 

 

As we approach the Easter holidays, many of our Key Workers may require care for 

children. 

 

Although our schools will close to all pupils on THURSDAY 2nd APRIL until MONDAY 20th 

APRIL, we are delighted that, across our Multi Academy Trust, we have two organisations 

open and providing care most days, both of whom would welcome children of those 

parents who have to work in their roles as Key Workers in these uncertain times.  

 

If you require this service during the Easter holiday, commencing Friday 3rd April, please 

contact one of organisations below for further details. 

 

Kingsley Kingfishers  

(on site at St. Werburgh’s C.E. Primary, Kingsley) 

07891 861763;  

kingfisherspresch@gmail.com 

 

Pathways  

(on site at Bishop Rawle C.E. Primary, Cheadle) 

07579 017178/ 01538 756860;  

info@pathwayschildcare.co.uk 

  

Stay safe. 
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